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BOARD OF SELECTMEN  
Tuesday, June 16, 2020 at 7:00PM 

Public Hearing  
 

2020 CT Neighborhood Assistance Act Tax Credit Program Applications  
To view a live stream of the meeting click on the link or paste into your browser 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87957836047 

To submit public comment, please send an email to lori.bufano@wiltonct.org.  The 
email will be read and reviewed during public comment.  Please include “public 

comment” in the subject line 
 

 
A. Call to Order 

 
B. Reading of Legal Notice 

 
C. Presentation of Program Applications 

 
D. Public Comment (Send emails to lori.bufano@wiltonct.org) 

 
E. Adjourn 
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